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A conference call meeting of the Georgia Board of Dentistry was held on Wednesday, 
May 5, 2004, at the Professional Licensing Boards, 237 Coliseum Drive, Macon, 
Georgia. 
 
The following Board members were present: Others Present: 
Dr. Logan Nalley, Jr., President   Anita O. Martin, Executive Director 
Dr. Stephan Holcomb     Susan S. Hewett, Board Secretary 
Dr. C. Christopher McFarland   Allyson Krause, Assistant Attorney 
Dr. Bill Broadfoot      General 
Dr. Willis J. Walker, Jr.    
Dr. Clyde Andrews 
Mr. Charles McDougald 
Ms. Tunde Anday 
 
     
Dr. Nalley, Board President, established that a quorum was present, and the meeting 
scheduled to begin at 9:00 a.m. was called to order at 9:06 a.m. 
 
Dr. McFarland made a motion, Dr. Andrews seconded and the Board voted to enter into 
Executive Session in accordance with O.C.G.A §43-1-19(h)(2) to deliberate on 
enforcement matters and the Assistant Attorney General’s report.  Voting in favor of the 
motion were those present who included Ms. Anday, Dr. Bill Broadfoot, Dr. Walker, Dr. 
Nalley, Dr. Holcomb and Mr. McDougald.  The Board concluded Executive Session in 
order to vote on these matters and to continue with the public session. 
 
Case #37-01-98-0056:    Dr. Holcomb made a motion, Dr. McFarland seconded and the 
Board voted to summarily suspend license of the respondent. 
 
Other Business: 
 
Thomas P. Garrison:   The Board reviewed correspondence from Dr. Garrison regarding 
continuing education to fulfill the requirements of a consent order.  The Board 
requested that Dr. Garrison be notified that he needs 20 hours of removable 
prosthodontics to fulfill the requirements of the order. 
 
There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned 
at 9:15 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
Minutes recorded by:   Susan S. Hewett, Board Secretary 
 
Minutes reviewed and edited by:  Anita O. Martin, Executive Director 
 
 
 


